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Good afternoon, colleagues. Well, we have made it through another week. That is five full 

weeks of remote working, teaching, and learning. From what I hear, all of us are working harder 

than ever, supporting those around us in ways we never knew were possible. Today, I want to 

share some good news: a generous donation and some ways in which MC is contributing to 

medical efforts in the fight against COVID-19. I think you will be inspired by these stories in my 

weekly video. 

  
  
Have a safe and healthy weekend. 

 

https://youtu.be/oGEkfyh2EH4

